
 
Year 2 

This week we received the first batch of letters from our 
new pen pals in America. We posted our letters to them a 
few weeks ago. We introduced ourselves and asked them 
questions about their favourite toys and hobbies. We were 
really excited to read our letters and find out a bit more 
about our new pen pals. We found out that lots of them 
like doing the same things as us. Now we are going to write 
back to answer their questions and find out what else we 
have in common!  
We have had a very busy first half term learning about toys. 
Our new topic is Light up the Night. We will be learning 
about Guy Fawkes, The Great Fire of London, light and 
electrical circuits.   
We hope you have a restful half term break. 


